From: Clive Nelson

To: commission@ssc.govt.nz;

Subject: State Services Commission Inquiry into the use of External Security Consultants
Date: Thursday, 23 August 2018 11:39:30

Kia ora

On behalf of the Health Promotion Agency I am able to confirm we have had no interactions with TCIL, its
associated entities, or other providers, falling within the definition provided.

The SSC is cc’d in this response as requested.
Nga mihi

Clive Nelson
Chief Executive



